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Literacy 
Students have continued to develop a love for reading 

books. Children had fun writing stories following 

significant authors’ writing styles; including Roald Dahl. 

They are working towards finding alliteration, 

onomatopoeia, rhyming words, refrain and pattern in 

poems. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Maths 
Students enjoyed learning about Number and Place 

Value. They collected, interpreted and presented data. 

They are very good at identifying fractions and 

ordering them using a number line. They are continuing 

to learn their times tables.  

 
 

 

 

 

Year 3A enjoys investigative work about 

animals. 

Science 
In Science students have been learning about 

Animals including Humans. Children 

classified animals into mammals, amphibians, 

fish, birds and reptiles. 

 

 

Reminders 
PE on Tuesday for full time students and Friday for everyone. No swimming this term. 

Homework given on Fridays and due back on Wednesdays. 

Library books to be brought back on Tuesdays. 


